Geroge Henline RR#1 Coutts, AB TOK ONO

January 16, 2015

Quad Municipality Physician Recruitment & Retention Committee

To the council:

I wish to give my official resignation at the conclusion of the March 3, 2015 Annual General Meeting from the board of the Quad Municipality Physician Recruitment & Retention Committee.

As I have filled a term of 4 years, I know that the board needs someone who is geographically closer to fill the commitments that are required to make this board move forward into the future that it's heading too.

I have fully enjoyed being on this board and have had the pleasure of working with the best community minded people you could find. I know it's important for this board to move forward in both recruitment & retention for doctors and also as an economic benefit for our communities.

Sincerely

George Henline